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Swindon Show Entries 
 

That a fair amount of jam-making has been going on in Swindon is evidenced by the fact that 20 
entries have been received for the preserved fruit and jam section of the Swindon G.W.R. Staff 
Association’s horticultural show, to be held at the Bridge Street Institute tomorrow and on Sunday 
next. 
 
Altogether some 200 entries have been received for the show, including 50 for the honey section, 
arranged by Swindon Beekeepers’ Association. 
 
The whole of the fruit, flower and vegetable produce will be sold on Sunday and the proceeds devoted 
to the G.W.R. Helping Hand Fund. 
 

North Wilts Herald, 22 August 1941 
 


